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We have grave concerns regarding your proposed development. 

 

We live on the A38 in the village of Cambridge.  At present this is an extremely busy 

thoroughfare.  The noise pollution and air quality is very bad, due to the amount of 

traffic.  When the motorway is closed the nighttime noise has to be the worst I have ever 

heard.  On top of this, when the wind is in the right direction we have have noise from 

the motorway.   

 

My husband is disabled and is deteriorating.  We come out of our front door straight onto 

the pavement, which  must be the narrowest on the road through Cambridge. 

 

The number of proposed houses you wish to be built would increase the volume of traffic.  

As an average family homes often have four vehicles. This would be a vast increase of 

traffic flow.  The A38 would have to be used for workers to go towards Bristol or 

Gloucester for their employment. I believe that the volume will be increased from the 

developments at Berkeley/sharpness as it is, maybe another 6000 vehicles.   

 

 

 

Crossing the A38, which I do several times a day, is dangerous, has to be taken with 

extreme care, this would make the situation even worse. 

 

I believe this to be a relevant consideration when making a decision on the planning. 


